
December 7, 2018 

Via Email & Hand Delivery 
Representative Kurt Daudt 
Speaker of the House 
463 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Re: Notice of Departure from Caucus 

Representative Daudt: 

Minnesota 
House of 
Representatives 

During the 2019-2020 biennium, we will be formally caucusing separate from the House Republican Caucus 
("HRC"). We have begun the process to allocate office space, staff and resources for our New House 
Republican Caucus. This letter serves as our notice of resignation from the HRC effective January 8th and we 
have submitted our requests for staff, offices, floor assignments, and committee assignments through the 
office of the House Speaker-designate, Representative Melissa Hortman. 

We formally request that House IT segregate our email, past and present, from the HRC effective 
immediately. 

Respectfully, 

Representative Steve Drazkowski 

Representative Jeremy Munson 

cc: Speaker-designate Representative Melissa Hortman 
Patrick McCormack, Director, House Research 
Mike Speiker, House IT 

Representative Calvin Bahr 

71 
Representative Tim Miller 

State Office Building, 100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 


